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Dear Parent/s and Guardians,  

 

Our school has an enrolment restriction under section 2.2.16 of the Education 

and Training Reform Act 2006 (Vic). The restriction limits enrolments for 

the 2026 school year. 

Our school will accept enrolments from: 

• students who live within the school zone 

• students with a sibling attending the school at the same time 

• students enrolling on compassionate grounds, in exceptional 

circumstances. 

 

Depending on available places, our school may be able to accept a limited 

number of out-of-zone enrolments according to next closest to the school. 

The department will review this enrolment restriction yearly and provide 

updated advice as necessary for the subsequent school year. 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL: 
Angus Wettenhall 
 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL: 
Joanne Barnes 
Sascha Wardlaw  
  

  

  

  

341 Arthur’s Seat Road, 
RED HILL,  VIC.,  3937 

Telephone:  (03) 5989-2321 
Fax:  (03) 5989-2808 

Email:  red.hill.cs@edumail.vic.gov.au 
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